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MASS SCHEDULE 
 
 
 

Saturday  
6:45 a.m., (Vigil) 4:00 p.m. 

 
 

First Saturday of each month 
8 a.m. Mass in the Extraordinary Form 

 
 

Sunday  
8:00  10:00  11:30 a.m., 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 Monday–Friday 
  6:45 a.m., 12:10 p.m. 

 
 

Holy Days 
 Consult Parish Bulletin 

 

 

CONFESSIONS 
 

Saturday  2:30 to 3:30 p.m.  
      or by appointment 

 
 
 

New to the Area?  Moving? 
Recently Married? 

Changed Address or Phone # ? 
 

PLEASE  notify the Parish Office 
(216.382.7601) 

Bulletin Deadline is 5 p.m. Friday 
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FROM THE PASTOR ’S DESK … 

Cost is $4,499/person for air and land costs combined. 
 
 

The tour will take you to Paris ● Lourdes ● Lisieux ● Fatima 
Shrine of Montserrat and Barcelona. 

 
 
 

13 days of travel through the cities of Europe where Our Blessed 
Mother has appeared and miracles have happened.  In Paris, see 
the beautiful sites of the Cathedral of Notre Dame, the Eiffel Tow-

er, the Champs-Elysees and the Arc de Triomphe.   
 

 

Brochures are available in the Parish Office.   
Or, for more information, visit the official website:   

Anthony@Proximotravel.com.  
 

  
 

Proximo Travel     
 857 West Boylston St.    Worcester, MA 01606   440.457.7033  
                      

SPRINGTIME ,  2014, ON THE CONTINENT . . .  

SAVE THE DATE … OCTOBER 13, 2013 

REUNION MASS FOR PARISHIONERS OF THE 

FORMER ST . MARGARET MARY PARISH  

 

Members of the former St. Margaret Mary parish will gather for a  
reunion Mass and dinner on Sunday, October 13, at the Shrine of 
Our Lady of Lourdes.  Fr. Hudak and Fr. Weber will concelebrate 
the Mass which will be at 1:30 p.m. and will be followed by a pork    
tenderloin dinner.  Cost will be $13/person.   
 
If you would like to attend the dinner, reservations can be made in 
writing to Theresa Biro, 3762 Covington Road, South Euclid 
44121, no later than Monday, September 30, 2013.  Please re-
member to include your check for $13 made payable to Theresa.  

 

My Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
 

Today we are celebrating Catechetical Sunday.  It is a time when we recognize and 
thank all those who dedicate their time in sharing the Faith with others.  In a most par-
ticular way we recognize the teachers in our Academy and PSR Program. These good 
folks help our children to grow in their Faith. 
 

As we recognize them, let us also remember that you, the parents, are the first teach-
ers of your children in the ways of the Faith.  This is a call that was given to you at the 
time of your child’s Baptism.  May you always be the best of teachers in the Faith, by 
your own good example. 
 

It is also important to remember that every one of us is called to be a catechist.  We are 
called to teach others about our Catholic Faith.  This is what evangelization is all about. 
 
May God’s blessings be yours this week. 
 

Father Ireland 
 

NEW!  
Sacred Heart of 
Jesus Parish 

Melody Choir 
 
Would you like to 
sing In the Choir but 
are unable to commit 
to weekday evening 
rehearsals?  We 
have a solution! 
 
Join the newly formed Sacred Heart of Jesus 
Parish Melody Choir!  We will meet in Mary’s 
Room at 9:15 a.m. every Sunday and sing at 
the 10 a.m. Mass. 
 
All that is required is the ability to match pitch 
and the desire to praise God in song.  We 
will begin singing this Sunday and will 
sing every Sunday until next summer. 
 
All parishioners, high-school age and older, 
are welcome.  If you have any questions, 
please contact our Director and Organist, 
Tom Adamowicz, at 216.262.3133, or you 
may see him after any Sunday Mass. 
 

WEDDING BANNS… 

 I.  Irvin Oslin & Amanda Cowan   
  (Both of Sacred Heart of Jesus) 

 

ENTHRONEMENT OF THE SACRED HEART . . . 

If your family would like to have an image of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
enthroned in your home, please call Father Ireland at the Parish Office  
(216.382.7601)  to arrange a time for him to come and lead this beautiful 
devotion.  
 
 
 

Let us place ourselves under the watchful eye of Our Blessed Mother, Mary, who will 
teach us to …    

    Love with the Heart of Jesus, 
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     Collection for 9/8/13:  $10,996.52    12-wk avg. $10,666.      
     Collection for 9/9/12:  $12,080.63    12-wk avg. $10,960.  
 

                       Direct Deposit for the Month of August:  $1,605.00 

  

Please continue to be generous in your gift to the Church.  We 

need your generosity to continue to bring the Faith to others. 

    Father Ireland 

...from the voices of the children ... 
 

These “good deeds for God” were among those written by the 
children  who used their offering envelopes this week.  
     (Reproduced as the children wrote them.) 
 

 I gave up  internet for the people in Seria. 
 I was a good listener. 
 I let the Sisters (nuns) sleep in my room when they visited 

our house. 
 

    Thank you, children.  Father Ireland 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Wednesday  8:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.   
Thursday & Friday      8:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.    
Saturday & Sunday    9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 

Bulletin Deadline:   Friday, 5:00 p.m. 
 

New Parishioners 
Registration after each Sunday Mass in the Parish Office, or by appointment. 

 

Baptisms: 
First and third Sundays of each month at 1:00 p.m.  Pre-registration 
required. Parents expecting their first child should arrange to attend the 
required Pre-Baptism class.  These are offered at the parish on the 4th 
Sunday of January, April, July and October at 1:00 p.m. in Mary’s Room.  
Pre-registration is required.  Call the Parish Office. 

 

Marriages: 
Engaged couples should make their arrangements with the priest at least 
6 to 12 months in advance of their wedding. 

 

Holy Communion for the Homebound: 
Please call the Parish Office whenever a family member is seriously ill or 
hospitalized.  Arrangements can be made to bring Holy Communion to 
the homebound weekly or monthly. 
 

Music Director:  Mr. Thomas Adamowicz       216.262.3133 
Funerals:  Call the Parish Office to arrange date and time.   
 

Sponsor Requirements: 
All requests for sponsor certificates must be directed to a priest.  Individuals must 
be registered and practicing members of this parish, at least 16 years of age, and 
have received the Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist and Confirmation, and if 
married, the marriage must have been accepted by the Catholic Church. 

 

Sacred Heart of Jesus Academy 
4478 Rushton Road, South Euclid, OH 44121 
216.381.0363, FAX 216.381.7561 
E-mail: office@sacredheartofjesusacademy.org 
Website: sacredheartofjesusacademy.org  

    Principal:  Mr. William DiBacco 
 

PSR Religious Education Classes 
Sundays 10:00 a.m. to 11:15 a.m. 
For Information about the program call the Parish Office (216.382.7601) 

 

Sts. Margaret and Gregory Credit Union 
1499 Dean Drive, South Euclid, OH 44121 
216.691.0242, FAX 216.691.0435 
Hours: Tuesday-Thursday, 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
  Friday, 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.; Saturday, 9:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 
STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE … 

WEEKEND OF SEPTEMBER 7-8, 2013 

 

 

 
  

  LAST CALL!!  Secure your place … Begin at the beginning.  This “journey to Easter” will start soon. 
           RCIA  (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) is a process by which adults who have been  
           baptized into another Christian tradition or who have never been baptized are received  
           into the Catholic Church on Holy Saturday.   
 

           Instruction times are at Holy Rosary Church on Tuesdays at 7 p.m.  Perhaps you are … or you                       
        know someone who is ... interested in joining the Catholic Church.  If so, Father Ireland would 
           like to hear from you.  Please call him at 216.382.7601. 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK . . .  

 

Sunday:  Ex 32:7-11, 13-14/1 Tm 1:12-17/Lk 15:1-32 
Monday:  1 Tm 2:1-8/Lk 7:1-10 
Tuesday: 1 Tm 3:1-13/Lk 7:11-17 
Wednesday: 1 Tm 3:14-16/Lk 7:31-35 
Thursday: 1 Tm 4:12-16/Lk 7:36-50 
Friday:  1 Tm 6:2c-12/Lk 8:1-3 
Saturday: Eph 4:1-7, 11-13/Mt 9:9-13 
Next Sunday: Am 8:4-7/1 Tm 2:1-8/Lk16:1-13  
 

©Liturgical Publications Inc 

PRE-BAPTISM CLASS . . .   

If you are expecting the birth of your first child, or if you 
have already welcomed a first child into your family, we 
invite you to attend our next Pre-Baptism Class to be 
held on Sunday, October 27, at 1 p.m. in Mary’s Room.   

 
 

This class is required by the Diocese of Cleveland of all parents who 
are requesting Baptism of a first child or of those parents who did not 
attend a class before a previous child’s Baptism.   
 
 

Please call the Parish Office (216.382.7601) to pre-register no later 
than October 23, 2013.  Thank you. 
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  Sanctuary Group #1                EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS          
     Aida Kinczel   LECTORS       OF HOLY COMMUNION                                SERVERS            
                                       
      

VIGIL at 4 p.m.      R. Pittock        B. Pugel         M. & J. Romeo        J. Catena     G. Majikas 
 

SUNDAY        
                 8:00 a.m.          L. Krajnak        K. Winters          J. Rieck  R. Rhode             J. & O. Robida  
    10:00 a.m.                M. Douglas        D. Douglas          P. DeVito J. Verni            ~ Adult Servers ~ 
    11:30 a.m.                D. Brunton        D. & C. Schuele     P. Urbon             K. & M. Shaughnessy 
                       

          5:00 p.m.                D. Razayeski        M. Razayeski         R. Martin     B.J. Kennedy                R. Benda 

L ITURGICAL M INISTERS FOR THE WEEKEND OF SEPTEMBER 21 & 22, 2013 

Monday, September 16   St, Cornelius, Pope & 
                                        St. Cyprian, Bishop, Martyrs 
  

        6:45 a.m.  Francis Grable   (Anniversary) 
      12:10 p.m.       Philip Bongiorno 
 
 

Tuesday, September 17   Weekday   (Novena to the Infant Jesus) 
 Optional:  St. Robert Bellarmine Bishop/Doctor of the Church 
   

  6:45 a.m.      Wilma Julai   (Anniversary) 
      12:10 p.m.      Biagio Brigneli 

 
Wednesday, September 18   Weekday  (Novena to the Infant Jesus) 
 

      6:45 a.m.  Magdalene Hammer  
     12:10 p.m.    Romeo Family 

 
 

Thursday, September 19   Weekday   (Novena to the Infant Jesus) 
 Optional:  St. Januarius, Bishop and martyr  

    

 6:45 a.m. Luckner Ulysse   (L) 
     12:10 p.m. Sam & Dusty Tripi   (Anniversary) 
 

                 
Friday, September 20        St. Andrew Kim Tae-gŏn, priest 
(Novena to the Infant Jesus) St. Paul Chŏng Ha-sang, and  
                 Companions, martyrs                        
  

       6:45 a.m.      The Herbst & Chimento Families 
       8:45 a.m.      Celebrant’s Intention 
     12:10 p.m.      Edward Krajeski 
  
 

 
Saturday, September 21   St. Matthew, Apostle and Evangelist 
                                          (Novena to the Infant Jesus) 
 

  6:45 a.m.  Deceased Members of the Schreiber Family 
       4:00 p.m.     The Parisi & Fazio Families  
 
 

Sunday, September 22, 2013    
Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time   (Novena to the Infant Jesus) 
 
 

 8:00 a.m.  Parishioners of Sacred Heart of Jesus 
     10:00 a.m.     Thelma R. Gmeiner   (Anniversary)  
     11:30 a.m.     Charlotte Lynch  (L)  85th Birthday 
 5:00 p.m.     Fr. Edward F. Gracey 

LET US PRAY FOR . . .  

Living Faith … 
 “I will rise and go to my Father.” 
          (Psalm 51)  
 

 How did you feel when you lost something of great im-
portance? What was your reaction when you found it?  

 

 In the parable of the Prodigal Son, the father’s heart is filled 
with love and compassion and welcomes his son back. Are 
you compassionate and forgiving to others?  

 

 Have you ever taken the first step to reconcile with another?  

   

Reaffirming the Faith …  
 

our program of adult education that began almost 
a year ago in response to the call of Pope Bene-

dict XVI to all Catholics to join in a Year of Faith … will be restart-
ed next Thursday September 19.  Sessions will be offered weekly 
at 10 a.m. and 7 p.m. in Mary’s Room.   
 

We will  resume our study of the Catechism of the Catholic 

Church with a video presentation and live discussion of Session 

Nine: “His Ascent and the One He Sent” (Nos. 631-747 in the 

Catechism.)  An outline of the video presentation as well as other 

relevant handouts will be provided.  Please Join us this week – or 

any week - whenever your schedule permits!  This is not a formal 

class taken for credit (at least not on this earth!) and weekly at-

tendance is not taken or required.  For more information, please 

contact Tom Kelly at (216) 382-3614. 

COME AND RE-DISCOVER 

WHAT WE CATHOLICS BELIEVE. 

… all the sick, suffering, homebound and those close to death 
that they may know the Compassion of our Loving Savior. 
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L IFE CHAIN SUNDAY … OCTOBER 6, 2013 

Please join members of the Sacred Heart of Jesus Respect Life 
Committee for an afternoon of prayer for the lives of the unborn 
babies on Sunday, October 6.  Life Chain Sunday is an ecumeni-
cal national prayer event with more than 1 million participants 
throughout North America. 
 

If you have been a part of this chain in the past, we know you will 
join with us again.  If you have never been a part of this event, 
please consider standing with us as we witness to the evil of abor-
tion, the beauty of adoption, and the wonder of Jesus’ healing 
power.  What a marvelous opportunity to influence those passing 
by on foot or in vehicles 
 

We will meet in the church parking lot at 12:45 p.m. and then pro-
ceed to the sidewalks adjacent to the intersection of Mayfield and 
Green Roads at 1 p.m., where we will stand in peaceful prayer for 
one hour. 
 

 This event is for all ages and will take place rain or shine.  Please 
consider bringing the children out to this gathering.  What a won-
derful way to show them how much you value God’s gift of life!! 

SND 51ST ANNUAL CHICKEN BAR-B-QUE & BOUTIQUE 

NOTRE DAME EDUCATIONAL CENTER ,  CHARDON 

Coffee & Dessert Evening! “Fatima for Today” 
 

We invite you to a special presentation of the Message of Fatima 
and what it means for our world today! The evening will start with 
coffee and dessert followed by a presentation by Dennis Ra-
zayeski (past President – Blue Army of Our Lady of Fatima) and a 
video by Fr. Andrew Apostoli, CFR. The importance of the First 
Saturday Mass & Devotion will also be discussed. This will take 
place on Monday, October 7, from 6:30-8:30 p.m. in the Parish 
Family Center (PFC).  
 

For questions or more information,  
please call Carole at 216-392-9788. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR …  

RESERVE OCTOBER 7 FOR A SPECIAL EVENING 

FOCUSED ON THE MESSAGE OF FATIMA 

WALK OF HOPE … OCTOBER 5, 2013 

IN SUPPORT OF PERSONS WITH D ISABILITIES 

Here is a wonderful opportunity for our parishioners to both assist 
in supporting the ministerial needs of persons with disabilities and 
affirming the dignity of human life. 
 

The 36th Annual Walk of Hope will be held Saturday, October 5 at 
OLA/St. Joseph Center ~ 2346 W. 14th Street in Cleveland in the 
Historic Tremont neighborhood.  Registration begins at 8:30 a.m.; 
the Walk is at 9 a.m.  There will be a Raffle at 10:30 a.m. and a 
Special Walk around Lincoln Park at 11 a.m. 
 

For further information, contact Marilyn Scott at 216.334.2963 or 
by email at mjscott@clevelandcatholiccharities.org. 

From September 25 to November 3, you are invited to join other 
Christians for 40 Days for Life ~ 40 days of prayer and fasting for 
an end to abortion.  You are also invited to stand and peacefully 
pray during a 40-day vigil in the public right-of-way outside Pre-
term at 12000 Shaker Blvd., Cleveland, OH 44120.   
 

Please help spread the word about this important community 
outreach.  If you’d like more information and, especially if you’d 
like to volunteer to help, please contact John Noall at 
216.245.9744 or email him at clevelandpraysforlife@gmail.com. 
 

Organization website is www.40daysforlife.com/cleveland. 

...and they're off!   
 

A Night at the Races ~ 
  
Join us November 8, 2013 for our 
annual PARISH fundraiser,  
A Night at the Races. 
  

This year's event, to be held at 700 Beta Party Center located in 
the Hilton Garden Inn in Highland Heights, will be a night of 
horse racing, delicious food, fun and friendship.  Only YOU can 
make this evening a success.  Gather your family and friends or 
come and meet new people and attend the main event of the 
year that will benefit OUR PARISH!   All proceeds benefit the 
PARISH community, including property improvement projects.  
  

How else can you help?  We will gladly accept donations for the 
Chinese Raffle Baskets, silent auctions, and monetary sponsor-
ships.  Watch the bulletin in the coming weeks for more infor-
mation, including ticket purchasing and how YOU can make the 
evening a huge success!   
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Erica DiNovo 
at 440-460-0219 or Karen Sewell at 216-381-3739.  Thank you 
 ... and come join the fun! 

PARISH FUNDRAISER . . .  

Please plan on attending the Chicken Bar-B-Que at Notre Dame 
Educational Center, Chardon, on either Sunday, September 22, 
or Sunday, September 29.  Hours are Noon to 5 p.m.  Take-outs 
are available.  Plan to visit the boutique which features Sisters’ 
handmade items.  Call 440.279.1178 for any further information. 
 

Purchase your dinner tickets at the door:  $12 for chicken, $15 for 
ribs. Dinners include choice of chicken or ribs, chips, apple pie, 
coleslaw or applesauce, roll and butter and a beverage.  

tel:216-392-9788
tel:440-460-0219
tel:216-381-3739
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RECYCLE PAPER & CARDBOARD  

HELPING HANDS FOR HAITI 
 

Our parish is in its second year of the diaper 
project for the babies in Haiti.  Because of the 
devastation from the earthquake there, the peo-

ple have no room to dispose of diapers, so they must use cloth 
diapers for their babies. These are given to the moms of new-
borns when they leave the hospital.  To date, we have made over 
1,000 diapers from donated materials.  Currently we have a need 
for the terry cloth used for the soakers.  Can you help out?  May-
be you have some usable fabrics hiding away in the attic, base-
ment, or a cedar chest. 
 

Also needed are volunteers to prepare the materials, assemble 
and sew these diapers.  Materials and very simple patterns and 
instruction sheets are available in Mary’s Room in the back of the 
Church.  You can stop in after Mass (or any time the Church is 
open) to pick up your patterns and supply of fabric.   
 

If you need any further information, please call Jane Jagels-
Romeo at 216.291.0519. 

ACADEMY NEWS … 

MR .  W ILLIAM D IBACCO ,  PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

Dear Parishioners,  
 
Last Friday students attended the first Mass of this school year.  
Father Ireland was the celebrant, and he was very upbeat and 
optimistic about the upcoming school.  He blessed us and wished 
all the students the best.  The students and Faculty enjoyed some                                                         
donuts and juice immediately afterwards in the cafeteria.  Thank 
you, Father Ireland, for your inspiration as our pastor and Cate-
chetical leader.  Thank you PTC for the tasty refreshments. 
 

The Pre-School Social was last Saturday.   We had 8-10 families 
with their children in attendance.  The boys and girls had some 
juice, donuts and snacks, colored posters and played well with 
each other.  It was nice for new families to meet each other.    
Father Ireland stayed for a bit and Deacon Chordas stopped in, 
too.  The little ones had fun.  
 

The homework and tests have stepped up now that we are in the 
3rd week of school.  The students are making adjustments to the 
workload as they transition into their new grades.   We continue to 
teach good behavior and the students are living the faith through 
good examples.  Our children are a gift to the Academy.  God 
Bless them. 
 

The students were allowed to dress down in gym uniforms Tues-
day and Wednesday because of the 90 degree temperatures.  
The students were so happy to wear shorts and tee shirts.  Of 
course by Friday light jackets were worn to school because the 
temperature dropped.  Ah, Cleveland!! 
 

“So faith comes from hearing,  
and hearing through the Word of Christ”.   
                                                     Romans 10:17 

    
UPCOMING  DATES 

                                                                                                                       

Thursday,  September 26            Athletic Club Bonfire 
Friday, September 27                  NO  SCHOOL 
 
 
Peace to all, 
 

William DiBacco 

THIS JUST IN FROM THE RESPECT LIFE COMMITTEE … 
 

   BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN GOES OVER THE TOP!!! 
 

We surpassed our goal!!  We just received the final count.   

As of 9/6/13   THE TOTAL IS “$5,019.42”. 

  For those who donated or helped in any way with the huge suc-
cess of this effort … we offer a HUGE THANK YOU!!! The pro-
ceeds from the money collected went to Womankind - the agency 
that helps pregnant women with free prenatal care, counseling, 
clothing for moms and clothing and equipment for babies.  Wom-
ankind is so grateful to all who contributed.    
 

God bless you all for your generosity! 

!ƴƴǳŀƭ !ŎŀŘŜπ
Ƴȅ  

aŀƎŀȊƛƴŜ 5ǊƛǾŜ 
Sacred Heart of Jesus Academy annual magazine drive is under-
way.  If you are interested in supporting the school by purchasing 
or renewing a subscription, there are two ways to do so:  You can 
order online at www.gaschoolstore.com and follow the prompts; 
or you can place an order through the catalogue.  Catalogues and 
order forms are available at the Academy office.  If you would like 
a catalog or if you have questions, please call Laura Stergar at 
216.382.5897 by September 19.  We receive 40% of each sale. 
 

Note:  you will need the school code number provided above for 
any order you place. 

 

Please DO NOT bring boxes that have not been first cut 

or flattened.  Intact boxes take up too much room and cause the 
bins to be full before they are “profitable” for us.  Thank You. 


